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PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

Installation of Speed Camera at Laventure 

The Public is hereby being informed that a fixed speed camera has been 

installed at Laventure (in the vicinity of Highway Delights restaurant), along 

Belle Vue Road (B22) and will be operational as from 00 01 hrs on Sunday 

01st December 2019. The Public is strongly advised to comply with the 

posted speed limit of 60 kmph. 

Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 
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